To Whom It May Concern:

| would like to show my support for the proposed Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling — Palm
Oil) Bill 2009. I find the destruction of tropical rainforest caused by the demand for palm oil very distressing.

I've tried in the past to choose non-palm oil products at the supermarket but it is very difficult to know what
ingredient is what (next time you're in the bath, read that back of your shampoo container and you'll know
what | mean!). By allowing more straightforward, plain English labeling, people like me will be better able to
make decisions according to our conscience.

Thanks,

Lucy

Lucy Cameron



